M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. CASEY JAYNES, DIRECTOR HS/MS T&L

DATE:	SEPTEMBER 24, 2020

RE:                 MOU FOR KENTUCKY STATE UNIVERSITY AND RYLE HIGH SCHOOL DUAL CREDIT 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is the MOU between Kentucky State University and Ryle High School to allow dual credit opportunities for the 2020-2021 school year for secondary school students who meet the requirements of admission.  There is no cost.
I recommend the Board approve this MOU as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



